
September 13, 2010

Debra Howland
Executive Director
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

RE: DE 10-188, 2011-20 12 CORE Electric Programs and Natural Gas Energy Efficiency Programs

Dear Ms. lowland:

Please find enclosed an original and six copies of the New Hampshire Energy Trust’s (“the Trust”)
slightly edited proposal to assume the administration of the natural gas and electric residential
energy efficiency programs.

The New Hampshire Energy Trust discovered a typographical error in its filing submitted on
September 10, 2010, and wishes to submit this amended version of its filing as its replacement. The
filing is identical in all respects to the filing made on September 10, 2010, except for the addition of
page numbering at the bottom of each page. For some reason, the bates numbering did not appear
on the version initially submitted, although the detailed table of contents was included and is
correct. The Trust apologizes for any inconvenience that this typographical error may have caused
the parties, and it believes that the correction of this error will assist the Commission and the
parties in the discussion of the proposal offered by the Trust.

The Trust is filing this proposal in Docket DE 10-188. This cover letter and the proposal are also
being filed electronically this morning. Copies are being sent electronically to the Service List.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

“ssell Aney, Incorporator
New Hampshire Energy T St

31 Church Ln
Chester, NH 03036
russaney@yahoo.com

Enclosures
Cc (with enclosures): Service List


